
 

Understanding of the world 
This term we will be continuing with Forest schools, our aim 

is to support a wider understanding of the natural world, 

from pond dipping, fire building, den making and much more. 

We will continue to use our Ipads and large touch screen to 

complete age appropriate programmes and to support 

research. 

Seedlings Summer 2022 
This half term we will be starting with celebrating all things 

new, we will be using the environment to observe the changes 

we can see. We will follow the children’s interests and take 

their lead expanding on their knowledge with interesting facts 

and activities. 

How you can help 
Talk to your child about what they like to do at Preschool. Share favourite 

stories and rhymes. Read books. Count objects, steps etc. up to 10. Use phonic 

sounds when spelling their name, point out letters in the environment.   

 


